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Background 

The Faculty Senate Summer Advisory Committee (SAC) was established in 2014 to 

attempt to provide faculty viewpoints to the Administration during the summer, when 

most faculty are not on contract. The SAC is a small advisory committee to the Provost, 

but it does not have formal authority to speak for the Faculty Senate (or the Faculty). 
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